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Dear Mr. Tripathi,

Thank you for your. invitation to the 'Indo-Bhutan Friendship
Summit' to be held in Thimphu on 20 June 2018. Due to my
commitments as Ambassador of Bhutan to India, I deeply regret that I
will not be able to attend the event in Bhutan which your organization is
organizing.

I wish the event a great success.

With best wishes,

(V. Namgyel)

Mr. Ramesh Tripathi
Chairman
Global Leaders Foundation
New Delhi.


